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October 7, 2014

Hon’ble Governor Haley,

I thank you for your letter dated September 25, 2014. I appreciate your personal 
commitment to support Bharat Forge Aluminiumtechnik in our effort to establish a 
manufacturing footprint in South Carolina. We are presently evaluating a facility in 
Ladson which is strategically located in the proximity of few of our potential customers’ 
manufacturing plants.

My colleagues from Bharat Forge Aluminiumtechnik have been in touch with concerned 
officials from your state in this regard. I also take this opportunity to thank you and your 
team for the constant support and cooperation that has been provided to them so far.

I look forward to meeting with you soon, either during my next visit to the US or, in 
Mumbai on the 19th of November 2014. My team will coordinate with your office to set­
up a meeting between both of us at a mutually convenient date and time.

With best personal regards,

Yours sincerely,

Baba Kalyani

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley 
Governor, State of South Carolina 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia
South Carolina, 29201
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